
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 013 (23-23) 

1st September, 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: S1 English Enhancement Programme 

We are delighted to welcome your child to our big family!  

St. Louis School is a traditional English-medium Catholic boys’ school run by Society of St. Francis 

de Sales. To optimize our students’ exposure to English Language, the school is committed to tapping 

additional resources so as to help students adapt to an all-round English Learning environment as a newcomer. 

To this end, we are going to organize an after-school English Enhancement Programme for all S1 students.  

This programme serves the purpose of helping your child fortify a solid foundation of English 

Language through incorporating language art activities after school and offering practices to prepare them to 

sit for a recognized English proficiency test called “Preliminary English Test for School (PETfS)” to be held 

on 22nd April, 2023 (Sat) at school. PETfS is one of the many Cambridge English tests designed for young 

English learners who are striving to upgrade their English proficiency. 

To give students a taste of language art activities, we are going to arrange a drama show and a drama 

workshop, in collaboration with our NET, in the first term. Further details will be revealed in due course. 

Details of the programme are given below:  

 

Class Venue weekday Programme duration Time Teacher-in-charge 

S1A B104 
Every 

Monday 

3rd October, 2022 

– 

17th April, 2023 
12:45-1:25 p.m. 

Ms. Crystal CHAN 

S1B B103  Ms. Belinda CHAN 

S1C B102 
Every 

Wednesday 

28th September 2022 

– 

19th April, 2023 

Ms. Belinda CHAN 

S1D B101 Mr. Lawrence HO 

      

Candidates 

sitting the 

PET 

St. Louis 

School 
Saturday 22nd April, 2023 

9:00 a.m. 

– 

4:00 p.m. 

Mr. Lawrence HO 

 

   Your child’s attendance to this after-school programme is compulsory 

and the results obtained from the after-school assessment will be shown on the 

final exam report card. However, application for the PETfS is voluntary and the 

results in the actual PETfS will not affect their internal school results and rankings. 

That being said, we strongly encourage your child to take the test and get an 

internationally-recognized qualification. Sample papers can be previewed and 

downloaded from the QR code shown on the right. 
sample paper for PETS 

  Details of and application procedures for the test will be announced in due course. We sincerely ask 

for your support to the captioned programme.  

 Further enquiry can be directed to Mr. Lawrence HO at 2546 0117. Thank you for your attention. 

 

  (Mr. Lawrence HO) 

  for Principal 


